
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 4th September 

Weekly Announcements 

Every week we celebrate the children’s 

achievements.  This includes announcing the 

class with the highest attendance and the 

house with the most points, amongst other 

things.  We publish these results in our bulletins 

and are excited for the competition this year. 

Good luck everyone! 

 

Welcome Back to School! 

It has been GREAT to welcome all the 

children back into their new classes.  They 

are settling in very well and adapting to 

the new routines in and around our 

school.  We would like to thank you for all 

your efforts in helping us keep our school 

site safe for our whole school community. 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Please note that the school photographer will be in school this month, on Wednesday 23rd 

(individuals) and Thursday 24th (siblings).   

 

 

Keeping You Updated 

Every Friday, we will send home a brief 

weekly bulletin to give you the latest up to 

date information from our school. 

Once a month, we will send home a 

longer, more detailed newsletter 

containing lots of fabulous details about 

the GREAT work and achievements of our 

pupils. 

You can also follow us on twitter 

https://twitter.com/@MEGreatHollands 

It is our aim to keep you as informed as 

possible, please check our website at 

www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk for the 

latest updates. 

 

ParentPay and SCOPAY 

We would like to remind parents that we 

have two separate sites for making payments 

to the school.   
 

NEW! www.scopay.com is the site to order 

and pay for school lunches for your child.  

You should have by now received your 

account activation information.   
 

www.parentpay.com is the site to pay for 

trips, workshops, after school and morning 

club, etc.  If you have not yet registered on 

ParentPay, you should be receiving a letter 

home over the next couple of weeks with 

information on how to create and activate 

your parent account. 

If you need assistance with either ParentPay 

or SCOPAY, please contact the school office 

who will do their best to assist you. 
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